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Holy Family Weekly Newsletter 13.1.2023 

We follow in Jesus’ footsteps 

Holy Family Church 
 Fr Peter Draper 
Tel: 01772 725193 
 

 

On Monday we will hear about how something special happened to Jesus after his 
baptism. The Holy Spirit came down and rested on him. The children will think about the 
Holy Spirit and how it can help us to do what is right. 

 

God of light, you sent the Spirit down upon your Son so that others might know who he 
was. Send your Spirit on us, so that we might spread your message of love and peace to 

others. Amen. 

 

  
Head Teacher Awards 

YR – Nadia L & Miley-Mae 
Y1 – Jett & Klara 

Y2 – Elena 7 Amayah 
Y3 – Maryam & Wiktor 
Y4 –  Lennon & Millie 
Y5 – Daria & Arvin 
Y6 – Jay & Ezrine 

 
Reader of the  Awards 

YR – Ella 
Y1 – Rowan 
Y2 – KAcie 
Y3 – Amelia 
Y4 – Peter 
Y5 – Anna 
Y6 – Jack  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HEALTH AND SAFETY CONCERN 

Please can children not ride scooters and bikes on the school grounds.  

Please dismount your bike or scooter and walk with it when travelling on school paths. 

Thank you                                                      

Smart Watches and Mobile Phones 
In addition to the message regarding school uniform we would like to remind parents that smart watches with cameras 

are not permitted to be worn in School.  
Children who need to bring a mobile phone into school MUST hand this in at the office before school starts, and collect 

it again at 3:20pm. 

 

 

Please can we ask that parents do not send any food or snacks that may contain nuts into school.  

We have children in school who have severe nut allergies. We really appreciate your help to keep everyone safe. 

We also ask that sweets and treats are not brought into school on children’s birthdays for this reason. 



 

After School Club  
After School Club you must be pre-booked through SCOPAY. Bookings must be made at least 24 

hours in advance and cannot be made through the office on the day.  
 

Dates for your Diary  
 

Monday 16th January – Year 4 visit to Burnley Arts Theatre  
for a drama workshop 

 
Wednesday 25th January – Author Visit to School – Brian Abram 

 
 

Friday 10th February - Half term, school closes : 3:20pm 
 
 

Monday 20th February 2023 INSET DAY – pupils at home  
 
 

Tuesday 21 February 2023 - All pupils return to school 
 

 
Thursday 6 April 2023 End of term – school closes at 1.00 pm 

 
 


